HARTLAND/LAKESIDE ELEMENTARY SCHOOLS
JOINT SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 3

Public notice is hereby given to the public and news media pursuant to Chapter 19,
Subchapter IV, Wisconsin Statutes that the School Board of the Hartland/Lakeside
Elementary Schools Joint No. School District will be participating in an introductory
meeting prior to a school tour of Hartland North Elementary with Governor Walker
on Monday, June 5, 2017, commencing at 8:45 a.m. at Hartland North Elementary,
located in the Village of Hartland, Waukesha County, Wisconsin.
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Glenn W. Schilling
Designee of the School District President
June 1, 2017



